
 

  

 

PARKS AND WATER 
SERVICES ALERT 

 
 

June 25, 2025 
   
  

Well Drilling in River’s Edge Water Service Area Beginning June 30 
Date:  June 30 to September 30, 2025 

Time:  8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
Well drilling will begin on June 30 at the PW05 Peterson Road site (please see the map on the next page).  
One well is expected to be drilled at each of the four prospective well sites between June 30 and 
September 30, 2025.  
 
The well drilling crew will move from PW05 to PW06, then PW07 and lastly PW08. Once the wells are 
drilled, the crew will move between each site to complete other drilling activities such as setting the well 
screens and carrying out the pump tests, etc.   
 
The well drilling is not expected to affect park users, however, for your safety and the safety of the work 
crew, please remain alert to work activities and obey any posted signs. While low levels of construction 
noise from the well drilling equipment can be expected, there will be no disruption to local traffic.    
 
For well drilling project updates, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/rivers-edge-water-quality-improvement-project.    

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 

 
  

https://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/rivers-edge-water-quality-improvement-project


 

River’s Edge Well Drilling Project Map – Proposed Well Sites (PW05 to PW08) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELL DRILLING 
TO BEGIN HERE 
JUNE 30, 2025 
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